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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - Oct. 28 - Nov. 1

WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday

Tuesday Photo Retakes

Volleyball Game - Home vs. Lee

Wednesday Volleyball Practice (11:50)
Volleyball Game @McKinney

Thursday Halloween

Family Teams Activity

Friday Volleyball Practice (11:50)
Diwali

Nov. 5 - Volleyball @Westwind Nov. 6 - Hot Lunch

Nov. 7 - Volleyball Home vs. Westwind Nov. 7 - PAC Meeting in Library (6-7pm)

Nov. 8 - Remembrance Day Assembly Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day - No School

Remembrance Day Poppy Fund
Maple Lane will hold our Remembrance Day Assembly on Friday, 
November 8th, 2024, at 10:30 a.m. to pay our respects to those who 
gave their lives to serve our country. Through generous donations to the 
Royal Canadian Legion Poppy Trust Fund, the Legion is able to provide 
funding to eligible organizations undertaking Veteran support initiatives. 
Please take a moment to reflect on the freedoms and peace in your life, 
and to remember those who served and sacrificed for all we have today.  
Donations can be made through SchoolCashOnline. If a tax receipt is 
required, please donate directly with Poppy Fund Canada - https://
www.legion.ca/remembrance/donate-to-the-poppy-fund

Thank you for your support! 
Donations can be made in denominations of $1, $2, $5, $10, & $20.

https://schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.legion.ca/remembrance/donate-to-the-poppy-fund
https://www.legion.ca/remembrance/donate-to-the-poppy-fund


The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out 
more through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by 
attending a future PAC meeting.


Next PAC Meeting: Thursday, November 7, 2024, 6:00 pm. This meeting will 
be in person in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and 
are welcome to attend meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

Parent Education Sessions
2024/25 School Year

The Richmond School District is excited to offer 
a variety of parent education sessions during the 
2024/25 school year. These virtual sessions are 
open to all parents in the Richmond School 
District and will provide practical strategies, 
expert insights, and tools to support your child’s 
well-being in the digital age. The first session is 
November 13, 2024, hosted by Safer Schools 
Together. For more information, please click on 
the following (link).

Diwali - The Festival of Lights 
November 1, 2024

Happy Diwali to all of our families who are 
celebrating next week. Families can learn 
more about Diwali by clicking on this link: 
National Geographic Kids.

Photo Retakes

Retake day is Tuesday, October 29. If your child 
needs a retake, please email 
maplelane@sd38.bc.ca with the subject line 
“PHOTO RETAKE.” There will also be a callout 
to all students on that day.


https://sd38.bc.ca/news/2024-10-16/parent-education-sessions
https://kids.nationalgeographic.com/pages/article/diwali
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents
https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/
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